Events Department Q2 Report.

The Department

In the year 21/22, the department has budgeted to support 10 JoomlaDay
Events with the hope that in the coming days, the in-person events will start
happening. We managed to get the budget approval for the said physical year.

Events Team

The migration from SobiPro to DP calendar started and is progressing well.
Currently on the sandbox (thanks to Wilco) the Events page has been
converted to use DPCalendar. The Submit Form is converted to use DPCalendar
submit. Working on the approval and submission emails. Will send to the team
to help test in a few days.

We has a successful testing of the domain.joomla.online with the hosting of
dach.joomla.online, with the passing and publishing of the policy guideline.

JUG Team

Brian Barrow stepped down as the TL for the JUG team. We thank him for the
commitment he has put in the project and wish him well in his next
assignment. The election to get a new TL has already taken place. Todd
Woodward was elected TL while Ahmad Moussa his ATL.

The JUG outreach is going on well with a deadline for completion by the end of
July.

The JUG team will be doing update on the documentation even as we move
forward in support for virtual JUGs.

PBF Team
Planning for this year’s Pizza Bugs and Fun has started.

What’s ahead

Helping the JUG Leader and the team as they foster to achieve what is set on
the vision and mission of the Events Department of 2021.



Completion and testing of the Sobi Pro to DP Calendar Migration by the Events
team.

Encourage the use of joomla.online domain for the coming JoomlaDay Events.

Planning of a successful Pizza Bugs and Fun event.



